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Effective Sunday, August 10, 2025 

MCT Micro Logistics Valley - DISCONTINUED 
New #23 Logistics Valley Shuttle to Serve Area 

 
Due to rider feedback, MCT will discontinue the MCT Micro Logistics Valley service on Sunday, August 10, 
2025 and replace it with the new #23 Logistics Valley Shuttle.  

The #23 Logistics Valley Shuttle will serve Gateway Commerce Center and Gateway Tradeport beginning 
Sunday, August 10, 2025, ensuring no lapses of service in the warehouse area. The initial #23 schedule and 
routing are dependent on current IDOT construction in the area as seen on the map below.  

NOTE: Once construction on IL-111 at I-270 is completed, MCT will release an updated post-construction 
schedule. The #23 will begin serving Lakeview Commerce Center after construction concludes. 

Questions? 
For more information visit MCT.org or call 618-797-INFO (4636). Or visit our new website NextMCTBus.org for 
real-time info. 

 
 

http://nextmctbus.org/

